
NOTICE. 

 

All the students of 6th and 4th semester are directed to report to college without any fail 

since class work has already started from 15th of February. Despite numerous reminders 

there has been poor response. Those students who fail to attend their classes will not be 

allowed to sit in the exams. Shortage list has already displayed on notice board. 
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